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What have we been learning? 

Welcome back, we hope you all enjoyed the summer holidays. The children were 

very excited to see their new environment and are happily enjoying our ‘Under the 

sea’ theme. 

          

    

The children have settled back in their learning and have been busy sketching and 

shading sea creatures in their new sketchbooks. They then used the pictures to write 

captions describing their chosen sea creatures using their phonic sounds.  

In P.E this term we are developing our dance skills, this week we moved our bodies 

like lobsters, octopus and shoals of fish. We use our ‘teamwork’ ELLI power learning 

in pairs and groups. 

In maths we have been finding all the different ways we can represent a number 

and matching numbers to numerals and words. 

          



 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

We have our WOW day on Monday. We are lucky 

enough to have some shanty people coming into school 

to teach us some sea shanties and sea activities. 

 

In art we will be starting to create our mermaid 

collages based on the story ‘The singing mermaid’. 

 

In maths we will be comparing numbers using a wide 

variety of mathematical resources. 

 

In Dance we will be moving like dolphins, whales and 

seals. 

Home learning 

 
We will be sending home reading books for the 

weekend. Please read with your child at least 5 times a 

week and record it in their orange home-school book. 

Remember this can be them reading to you, you 

reading to them, a book on bug club or a chosen book 

from home or the library.  

 

Important dates 

 

Meet the teacher with Mrs Rehman - Thursday 12th 

September @ 3pm 

 

Parent helper meeting with Mrs Williams Thursday 12th 

September @ 9am 

 

 Please come in via the main office.  

 

 

 

 


